
 

 

 

Criterion 2 
Teaching-Learning and Evaluation 

2.1.1: Average Enrolment Percentage (Average of last five years) 
List of Enclosures 

 

S.No DVV Clarification Document URL 

 

1. 
Document related to Sanction of intake from affiliating 
University/Government/Statutory body (BPUT, Odisha 
Affiliation Letter) 

 

View Document 

2. 
Document related to Sanction of intake from affiliating 
University/Government/Statutory body (AICTE Approval) 

View Document 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. 

In Minutes of the 121ST Emergent Executive committee 
meeting, AICTE, New Delhi, held on February 05, 2019 
on approving reservation for Economically weaker 
Sections (EWSs) in admissions to educational 
institutions imparting technical education, under the 
ambit of AICTE, It was also decided that implementation 
of 10% EWS reservation in the private unaided 
institutions may be considered based on the relevant 
policies of the respective state governments. In order 
to proceed further, AICTE shall ask all the State 
governments to provide the information about the 
category of reservations and category of seats 
including management seats. So the intake in this 
category of private unaided institutions will be 
enhanced by 1.25 times the existing intake after 
deducting management quota seats 

 
 
 
 

 
View Document of 
MoM - AICTE 121ST 

EMERGENT EC 
MEETING 

4. Institutional data in the prescribed format (data template) Data Template 

 
 

 
5. 

 Website – www.bputodisha.in 
 

 College Login ID – 206 
 
The related documents like new admission approval, 
registration of students for the semester exams, result 
sheets, exam related activities and correspondence are 
carried out through this official website. 

 
 

University UMS 
Login Details 

 
Letter issued by Secretary OJEE regarding year wise 
student enrollment for the academic years 2018-19 to 
2022-23 

View Document 

6. 
Approved admission list year-wise/program wise from the 
affiliating university for the A.Y 2022-23 

View Document 

7. 
Approved admission list year-wise/program wise from the 
affiliating university for the A.Y 2021-22 

View Document 

https://abit.edu.in/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/BPUT-AFFILIATIONS-5-YEARS.pdf
https://abit.edu.in/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/AICTE-APPROVAL-5-YEARS.pdf
https://abit.edu.in/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/AICTE-MEETING-REPORT-ON-EWS-RESERVATION.pdf
https://abit.edu.in/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/AICTE-MEETING-REPORT-ON-EWS-RESERVATION.pdf
https://abit.edu.in/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/AICTE-MEETING-REPORT-ON-EWS-RESERVATION.pdf
https://abit.edu.in/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/AICTE-MEETING-REPORT-ON-EWS-RESERVATION.pdf
https://abit.edu.in/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/2.1.1-2.1.2.xlsx
http://www.bputodisha.in/
https://abit.edu.in/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/UNIVERSITY-UMS-LOGIN.pdf
https://abit.edu.in/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/UNIVERSITY-UMS-LOGIN.pdf
https://abit.edu.in/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/ojee-approval.pdf
https://abit.edu.in/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/2022-23-student-list-approved-by-OJEE-Odisha.pdf
https://abit.edu.in/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/2021-22-student-list-approved-by-OJEE-Odisha.pdf


 

 

8. 
Approved admission list year-wise/program wise from the 
affiliating university for the A.Y 2020-21 

View Document 

9. 
Approved admission list year-wise/program wise from the 
affiliating university for the A.Y 2019-20 

View Document 

10. 
Approved admission list year-wise/program wise from the 
affiliating university for the A.Y 2018-19 

View Document 

 
 

 

2.1.1.1. Number of students admitted year wise during last five years 

Year 2022-23 2021-22 2020-21 2019-20 2018-19 

Total Number of Students Admitted 418 463 382 494 473 

Total Number of Seats Sanctioned 498 498 498 498 498 

Percentage Enrolment Per Year 83.94 92.97 76.71 99.20 94.98 

Average Percentage Enrolment Per Year 89.56% 

 

https://abit.edu.in/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/2020-21-student-list-approved-by-OJEE-Odisha.pdf
https://abit.edu.in/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/2019-20-student-list-approved-by-OJEE-Odisha.pdf
https://abit.edu.in/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/2018-19-student-list-approved-by-OJEE-Odisha.pdf

